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LEDV Announcement – Event Rescheduled 

 

To our valued riders, wranglers, committee members, volunteers and vendors: 

 

After careful consideration and in light of the ongoing Coronavirus (COVID-19) developments, we are 

rescheduling the 30th Annual Las Estrellas del Valle Ladies Trail Ride to October 23-25, 2020.   

 

Why postpone? 

 

In all that we do, as a Healthcare System Foundation, the health and safety of our riders, donors, staff and 

volunteers is our top priority. 

 

On March 11th, Governor Newsom’s office announced a mandatory order to postpone non-essential events 

of 250 or more people through the end of March and anticipates that this order will be extended into 

April. Smaller events, like LEDV, are advised to keep attendees at least six feet from each other at all times, 

which cannot be accomplished during an event like ours.  

 

Event Registration: 

 

 If you are currently registered for the April 2020 event, your registration will automatically 

transfer to the October 2020 event. No additional steps are necessary at this time. 

 

 If you are unable to attend the event in October 2020, please contact the SVMH Foundation 

Office to arrange a refund of fees paid and to release your event registration. 

 

 If you are currently on the waiting list for the April 2020 event, complete registrations with 

payment will be processed as spaces become available for the October 2020 event. 

 

 If you are currently on the waiting list for the April 2020 event and do NOT wish to have your 

registration processed if a space becomes available, please contact the SVMH Foundation 

Office to be removed from that list.  

 

Event Details: 

  

 The venue for the October 2020 event has NOT changed, nor have the event format, the 

participant cost, or the planned activities. 

 

If you have additional questions, please contact the SVMH Foundation Office and we will be happy to 

assist you. Thank you for your understanding.  


